
 

 

TRACT 44806 - Acadia Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Acadia 
Parish School Board on December 13, 2017, being more fully described as 
follows: That certain tract or parcel of land being situated in the 
Southeast Quarter of the Southeast Quarter (SE/4 of SE/4) of Section 24, 
Township 7 South, Range 1 East, Acadia Parish, Louisiana, and being 
bounded now or formerly as follows: North by Edward J. Richard, et al; 
East by Public Road (now Charlene Highway) and/or Public Road; South by 
Learline J. Lejeune, Jr., et ux; and West by Charmaine Ledoux Kibodeaux, 
containing approximately 1.00 acre, all as more particularly outlined on a 
plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 

 
Applicant: ORBIT ENERGY, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the Acadia 
Parish School Board authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 1 Tract Number: 44806 
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TRACT 44807 - Lafourche Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Lafourche 
Parish Government on December 13, 2017, being more fully described as 
follows: Tract No. 1: One and one half (1 and ½) lots situated in the 
Parish of Lafourche, State of Louisiana, on the right bank of Bayou 
Lafourche, at about four miles below the City of Thibodaux, being LOT NINE 
(9) and the WESTERLY OR ADJOINING ONE-HALF OF LOT EIGHT (W ½ of LOT 8) of 
BLOCK SEVEN (7) of the THOROUGHBRED PARK SUBDIVISION, located in Section 
Eleven (11), Township Fifteen (15) South, Range Seventeen (17) East, 
Lafourche Parish, Louisiana, as shown on a plat prepared by Warren & 
Associates, C.E., dated February 8, 1968, Entry #289586. Said Lot 9 
measures 99.25 feet front on Thoroughbred Park Drive by an additional 
unspecified distance along an arc having a 15 foot radius as shown on said 
plat by a depth of 139 feet along Buchanan Street by a depth of 154 feet 
along its easterly sideline with a width across the rear of 114.25 feet. 
The westerly half of Lot 8 measures 40 feet front on Thoroughbred Park 
Drive by a depth of 154 feet between equal and parallel lines. Containing 
0.61 acres more or less. 
 
Tract No. 2: A certain tract of land situated in the Parish of Lafourche, 
State of Louisiana, on the right bank of Bayou Lafourche, at about four 
miles below the Town of Thibodaux, being LOT SEVEN (7) and the 
NORTHERNMOST FORTY (40’) FEET of LOT EIGHT (8) of BLOCK SEVEN (7) of the 
THOROUGHBRED PARK SUBDIVISION, located in Section Eleven (11), Township 
Fifteen (15) South, Range Seventeen (17) East, Lafourche Parish, 
Louisiana, prepared by Warren & Associates, C.E., dated February 8, 1968, 
a copy of which plat has been recorded in the records of Lafourche Parish, 
Louisiana, under Entry #289586, said Lot 7 of Block 7 measures 80’ front 
and in the rear, by a depth of 154’ between equal and parallel lines, and 
the northernmost 40’ of Lot 8 of Block 7 measures 40’ front and in the 
rear, by a depth of 154’ between equal and parallel lines, and together 
are bounded as follows, to-wit: in a Northerly direction by Lot 6 of Block 
7, in a Southerly direction by the Southernmost 40’ of Lot 8 of Block 7 of 
the above referred to subdivision, in an Easterly direction by other 
property of Donald G. Robichaux, and in front or in a Westerly direction 
by Thoroughbred Park Drive. Containing 0.44 acres more or less. 
 
The above described tracts comprise 1.05 acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. The description is based on information provided by 
the State Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral 
rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based 
on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
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awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: Minimums for this tract shall not be less than $176/acres with no 
less than a 20% royalty. 
 

 
Applicant: ROVIG MINERALS, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Lafourche Parish Government authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its 
behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 1.05 Tract Number: 44807 
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TRACT 44808 - Lafourche Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Town Of 
Golden Meadow on December 13, 2017, being more fully described as follows: 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Town of 
Golden Meadow on September 9, 2017, being more fully described as follows: 
All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands situated in 
Sections 26, 27 and 67, Township 19 South, Range 21 East, and Section 2, 
Township 19 South, Range 22 East, Lafourche Parish, Louisiana, being 
located within the following described boundaries: Beginning at a point 
having Coordinates of X = 2,337,842.90 and Y = 267,700.25; thence South 89 
degrees 44 minutes 08 seconds West 1,786.92 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,336,056.00 and Y = 267,692.00; thence South 11 
degrees 41 minutes 58 seconds East 373.21 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,336,131.68 and Y = 267,326.54; thence South 71 
degrees 21 minutes 45 seconds West for an approximate distance of 3,638 
feet to a point on the Westerly boundary of the Town of Golden Meadow; 
thence Northerly along said Westerly boundary of the Town of Golden Meadow 
for an approximate distance of 2,661 feet to a point on the Northern or 
upper boundary of the Town of Golden Meadow; thence North 51 degrees 09 
minutes 53 seconds East along said Northern or upper boundary for an 
approximate distance of 5,288 feet to a point being on a Northeasterly 
extension of the said Northern or upper limits of the Town of Golden 
Meadow, having Coordinates of X = 2,336,576.48 and Y = 272,073.39; thence 
South 43 degrees 43 minutes 48 seconds East 777.35 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,337,113.84 and Y = 271,511.67; thence South 22 
degrees 42 minutes 32 seconds East 994.93 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,337,497.93 and Y = 270,593.87; thence South 06 
degrees 46 minutes 58 seconds East 758.41 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,337,587.50 and Y = 269,840.77; thence South 03 
degrees 37 minutes 30 seconds East 894.08 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,337,644.03 and Y = 268,948.48; thence South 05 
degrees 56 minutes 12 seconds East 848.88 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,337,731.83 and Y = 268,104.15; thence South 15 
degrees 22 minutes 33 seconds East 418.89 feet to the point of beginning, 
containing approximately 24 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a 
plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
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not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 

 
Applicant: CRESCENT RESOURCES, L.L.C. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Town Of Golden Meadow authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 

       

       

       

       



 

 8

 

 
 
 

Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 24 Tract Number: 44808 


